Dear Sir/Madam,

It should be of high priority to reduce the global warming that is very
apparent of late. Many temperature records have been broken this month,
including further south in Tasmania. The heat has been unbearable at times,
often making me wish I'd just hurry up and die.

The land is dry and scorched, fires ongoing across Victoria and NSW, even in
normally cold Tasmania. If global warming persists the agriculture industry
will suffer, habitats will die, and people too.

If what scientists are saying is true we need to reduce carbon emissions, of
course fossil fuel companies, Origin Energy and Mobil etc are going to be
fighting and slowing positive change all the way. Which means we all have to
work together and stop this self destructing path we all take.

We need to act now.

Sincerely,

Travis.





